
  

 

Wednesday 1st May 2024 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Sports Day 2024 

This year, Sports Day will take place on Friday 21st June 2024.  The day has been organised so that each class will take 

part in a range of sporting activities throughout the day. In the morning, children will take part in skills games to try and 

win points for their team. In the afternoon, all children will have the opportunity to compete in a race.  

We would like to invite parents/ carers to join us from 1:15pm. Please arrive at the school office where you will then be 

directed to the school field. This year, there will be a parents’ obstacle race. If you wish to take part, please sign up 

when you arrive so that you can be allocated to a heat. These will be on a first come first served basis, so make sure you 

sign up early if you wish to take part! 

Every child will need to wear their full New Valley P.E. kit into school. We would like to use this opportunity to remind 

families that there is a set PE kit expectation at New Valley. Please do not wear brightly colours tracksuits or football 

shirts. This is not part of our PE uniform. If a child comes to school wearing the correct PE kit, they will earn a point for 

their team.  

 

PE Kit Expectations 

- White t-shirt (preferably the New Valley PE top) 

- Navy/black shorts or tracksuit bottoms/ leggings  

- Plimsolls (indoors) or trainers (outdoors) 

- Navy/black sweatshirt  

- No jewellery or earrings  

- Long hair tied up 

 

The children will need to wear safe and suitable trainers (not plimsolls) as we will be on the field. Please also note that 

if it is likely to be hot and sunny, please ensure your child has a hat, sun cream (put on at home please) and a refillable 

water bottle.  

The PTFA will also be selling refreshments on the KS2 playground for parents during the afternoon and children after 

school.  

We hope that some of you are able to join us.  

Yours sincerely,  

H.Hart 

Mrs Hart 

PE and Outdoor Learning Lead  
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New Valley Primary School 
Old Lodge Lane, Purley, Surrey, CR8 4AZ         

Tel: 020 8660 1325 

e-mail: office@newvalleyprimary.com 

 

Head Teacher: Pete Steward 
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